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OCT 2 7 2010

Mr. Richard Edjericon
Chairperson
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
5102~50th Avenue

Box 938
Yellowknife, NT XIA 2N7

Dear Mr. Edjericon:

Giant Mine Remediation Project Developers Assessment Report, EA0809-OO1

On behalf of the Government of Canada and the Government of the Northwest
Territories (GNWT), we are pleased to submit the Developers Assessment Report
(DAR) for the Giant Mine Remediation Project, EA0809-001. The DAR has been
developed in response to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
May 12, 2009 Terms of Reference.

The DAR is the continuation of the extensive studies and public input from workshops,
information sessions, site tours and regular meetings with the Giant Mine Community
Alliance to develop the Remediation Plan. The Government of Canada and the GNWT
are committed to working with the local Aboriginal Groups and public to plan and
implement the Remediation Plan at Giant Mine.

Should you require any additional information or have any questions please contact the
Giant Mine Project Office at (867) 669-2846.

Sincerely,

-

Trish Merrithew-Mercredi
Regional Director General
Northwest Territories
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
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Gary A. Bohnet
Deputy Minister
Environment and Natural Resources
Government of the Northwest Territories
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